
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

In a change to the Sport Relief timetable, please note the  

following times for the mile taking place on the field on 

Friday 21st  March: 

 

10:00 – 11:00        Year 3  

11:00 – 12:00        Year 4 

1:15 – 2:15            Year 5 

2:20 – 3:20           Year 6 

 

Year 4 and 5 have switched times and you are all very 

welcome! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Snowden. 
 
 

 


